
2022 MEDA Summer Conference - DRAFT
Business Meeting Minutes

July 27, 2022
Meeting Held Virtually

The MEDA Business Meeting was called to order by MEDA Board President Danny Thompson at 11:16
a.m. Mr. Thompson thanked everyone for attending the Summer Conference and the MEDA Business
Meeting, which was being held virtually.

Minutes: Mr. Thompson invited MEDA Secretary, Tammi Thomas, to present the minutes of the April
2022 business meeting for approval. Ms. Thomas presented the minutes and asked for approval from the
members. There was a motion by Jamie Williams, CEcD and second by Kim Durst, and the minutes
were unanimously approved.

Membership: Membership co-chair Denise Beaver gave the membership report. Ms. Beaver and Ms.
Thomas submitted the names of the 42 new and returning members for consideration of membership in
MEDA. With those new members, MEDA now has 504 members.  Ms. Beaver asked for approval of the
nominations for membership from the members attending the meeting. There was a motion by Lori
Valentine and a second by Kellie Hinkle, and all nominations for membership were unanimously
approved.

There being no additional items to address, the business meeting was adjourned at 11:23 a.m.


